
Daily Overview (April 17, 2020)
 
Updated masking recommendations for EHC sites have gone into effect. We continue
standardization efforts and monitoring metrics in preparation for the weeks ahead.

Safety:
 

For EHC sites, all staff and providers will now be expected to wear a cloth or
procedure mask whenever they are in patient care areas, elevators, hallways,
and common areas such as lobbies and cafeterias.  This will also apply to staff
break rooms, control rooms, and in-person meetings where social distancing of
6 feet or more cannot be accommodated.
Grady has moved to universal mandatory masking within the Grady facility.
We are posting additional signage as reminders to wear masks and to disinfect
high touch surfaces.
 

Methods:
 

Standardized dictation templates related to chest imaging in COVID-19 have
been deployed to Emory and Grady.
We have finalized guidance for use of intravenous contrast for evaluation of
pulmonary embolism in suspected COVID-19 infection. CT Chest per
pulmonary embolism protocol remains the diagnostic test of choice, even when
the eGFR is <30ml min 1.73m2. following our established protocol, this would
be discussed with the ordering provider team by radiologist.
 

Equipment:
 

We have deployed units for UV sterilization of N95 masks and have finalized
protocols for in-department versus hospital-entity level sterilization.
 

Supplies:
 

Supply levels are holding steady at sufficient levels.
 

Staffing:
 



Additional clinical providers have been granted temporary
Emory Healthcare hospital privileges through an expedited privileging process
to support care of COVID-10 patients.
We continue monitoring a dashboard of patient and imaging volume metrics to
track for anticipated surge conditions.
We have begun planning around safe ramp-up of outpatient imaging in close
collaboration with key referring services.

Your Wellness Committee:
 
Please take a moment to review the Wellness Resources
available through Emory on the new Emory COVID-19 support
website

https://www.emorycovid19support.com

Radiology COVID Command Center Web Page

The Department of Radiology and Imaging Sciences is closely
monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak; and has developed a
website to provide additional information and resources to the
department's faculty, trainees, and staff.
 
Also, you can view all recorded town halls.

A Message from Communications and Creative Services
 
Communication is key during this sensitive time. If you or a colleague do not have
access to radiologycomm emails or our .edu intranet, please contact the following to
receive access:
 
Radiologycomm Emails- Denise Fennell at dfennel@emory.edu
.edu Intranet- Mohsina Yusuf at mohsinayusuf@emory.edu

https://www.emorycovid19support.com/
https://med.emory.edu/departments/radiology/about-us/rad-covid.html
https://med.emory.edu/departments/radiology/about-us/rad-covid.html
https://twitter.com/emoryradiology
https://instagram.com/emoryrad

